Our Parish Financial Corner

Update

Sunday 12-13-2020:

Envelopes/checks: $ 12,765.00
Plate: 595.00
Online Giving 12-13-2020: $ 6,921.00
Total for 12-13-2020: $ 20,281.00
JPII Debt Envelopes/checks: $ 2,376.00
JPII Debt online 12-13-2020: 828.00
Total JPII 12-13-2020: $ 3,204.00
Total Misc. Income: $ 3,035.00

JPII
Parish Debt Elimination Campaign
November payment: $ 26,000.00
Balance on Debt: $107,361.72
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Food for Thought

Give consciously. Write your parish into your
family budget. Whether it’s on a yearly,
monthly, or weekly basis, make your parish
offering a line item. Planning ahead will keep
you from resorting to digging in your pockets
for spare change as the collection basket
comes by. Using weekly offering envelopes
or participating in an online giving program,
if your parish offers one, are two good ways
to make your giving conscious.

Give off the top. When determining how
much to give our parish, many of us look to
what’s left over after other obligations have
been met. We give out of scarcity and fear,
rather than gratitude. Try (at least for a few
weeks or months) putting your relationship
with God and his people first. Whatever we
have we owe to God’s generosity.

Dear Parishioners,

For your convenience we have provided several ways
you can send us your offering.

o Safely drop off in the office between the hours 9 am to
2:30 pm Mon-Thurs.

e Drop in the mail slot in the Serra Building which is
checked daily

e Mailin to St. Peter & St. Paul, 9135 Banyan St. Alta
Loma, 91737

e Online giving via our website stpeterstpaul.com
e Through your bank

Thank you for your continued support of our parish
and we all pray that we will be back together in our
pews very soon. May God bless you and keep you
and your families safe.

In Christ’s Service

Father Henry

Diocesan Development Fund

Diocese Goal: $99,975.00
Pledges Made: $146,936.00
Gifts Received: $130,548.20
Donors: 465

Percent of Goal: 130.58 %
As of: Dec 17, 2020 9:08PM

We are so excited to share that we have met our DDF
goal so every dollar given now comes directly back to our
parish! May God bless you for your continued generosity!




